
MONDAY 5th September 6:30 for a 7:00 p.m. start 

To be held at the PENRITH BOWLING CLUB 

Day Date Event 

Theme September New Generations Theme for the month 

Sunday 4/09/2022 Fathers' Day Luddenham Markets 

Sunday 4/09/2022 Fathers' Day  

Monday 5/09/2022 Rotary Meeting at the BOWLING CLUB            
guest speakers from the Penrith PCYC  

Monday 12/09/2022 Club Meeting will be at the COFFEE CLUB  
Mark Howison "13 Pairs of Boots" 

Saturday 17/09/2022 Harvey Norman BBQ 

Sunday 18/09/2022 Harvey Norman BBQ 

Monday 19/09/2022 Rotary Meeting 

Wednesday 21/09/2022 Board Meeting 

Monday 26/09/2022 Rotary Meeting 

Club Diary 

Next Meeting:- Our Guest Speakers will be from the  

PENRITH P.C.Y.C. 
At our recent Changeover our Club made a substantial donation to the Penrith P.C.Y.C. We look for-
ward to hearing about their many activities in the community inclunding their Ambassador program 

and how Rotary may be able to assist in the future 

Unfortunately due to illness, our guest speaker from last week was unable to attend, however it turned out to be an enjoyable 

meeting learning about some of our member’s early experiences. We look forward to inviting Fiona back and hearing about 

the Penrith BOCCIA Club. Ross Newell and Tess Hall were the winners of the raffle. 



Proceeds from the 1992 Sydney Harbour 

Tunnel walk were used to build the centre. 

Penrith Pres. Trevor Hall said that the project 

of landscaping meant a considerable saving 

to the institute. The organizing committee 

included landscape gardener Peter Mead, 

retired fire officer Charles Oxenham, RAAF 

Base Kingswood landscape gardener John 

Graham and Keith Willoughby, a plant retail-

er. Working in weather conditions ranging 

from a heat wave to a downpour, the Rotari-

ans in five weekends contoured the site, re-

moved rubbish, paved and built a wall, 

placed 5,000 square metres of turf, planted 

781 shrubs and constructed a watering sys-

tem. Roy Babbage, of the Rotary Club of Lower Blue Mountains, operated his bob-cat free of charge at the site. 

Members of the Rotary Club of Nepean and 20 weekend detainees from the nearby Emu Plains Periodic Deten-

tion Centre also worked on the project.  

Donating goods and services were 

Amgrow, All Class Turf Supplies, Alpine 

Nursery, Neil Lickerman, Nolan Quar-

ries, GKN Rentals and Mike's Hire. 

The Institute acknowledged the Club's 

work with a special dinner for members 

and their wives at which Pres. Trevor 

and P.P. Peter Mead were presented 

with Life Memberships. The value of the 

work carried out meant a saving of at 

least $65,000 to the Institute.  

Recently Past President Barry Cook and I visited the Royal Institute Deaf and Blind Children (Nepean) facility at 
Glenmore Park. 

25 years ago, during Trevor Hall’s term as President, our Club took on a major project to establish the landscaping 
of the land around the Early Childhood Centre at Glenmore Park. 

CELEBRATING ONE OF OUR MANY PENRITH ROTARY PROJECTS 



The Royal Institute for Deaf and Blind Children provides a range of educational services for students 
with vision and/or hearing impairment, including specialist schools for signing Deaf students, oral deaf students, 
and students with sensory and intellectual disabilities.They offer additional services such as therapy and braille text 
production, a children's audiology centre. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Vision_impairment
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Hearing_impairment
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sign_language
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oralism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Intellectual_disabilities
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Braille




 Name   Partner Phone Email 

BENTVELZEN Jeremy Cassandra O427150 478 jeremy@amityit.com.au 

BYRNE Melissa   0424 989 408 insignia@gmail.com 

COOK Barry Margaret 0411 505 523 cookieandmargaret@outlook.com 

COSTA John Gina 0418 226 492 ghc2712@hotmail.com 

COSTA Leisa David 0418 658776 liesa@homelendmortgageservises.com.au 

CREED Michael James 0421 760002 mcreed85@gmail.com 

DICKENS Jo   0418 900064 kingswoodflorist@gmail.com 

FULKER Keith Heather 0401 211 420 sarlei@bigpond.com 

GLANVILLE Charles Sue 0412 268 417 cglanville216@gmail.com 

GLANVILLE Cathy Victor 0425 239 434 cathy@vicsmaxitransport.com.au 

GLANVILLE Victor Cathy 0416 157 668 vic@vicsmaxitransport.com.au 

HALL Tess Trevor 0412 162 712 thall1@bigpond.net.au 

HALL Trevor Tess 0418 273 189 rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com 

HARDING John Amabel 0423 333 826 beljohn.188@bigpond.com 

MANGOLD Olivia   0401 915 599 insigniahair@gmail.com 

MEAD Peter  0418 282 257 office@poshservices.com.au 

NEWELL Ross Gayle 0419 030 551 rhnewell@bigpond.net.au 

PEREIRA Darren     darren-pereira@hotmail.com 

PIEPERS Willy Beverleigh 0417 449 516 wil@bergerpiepers.com.au 

SCOTT John Katrina 0405 483 200 mulgoa1@gmail.com 

SCOTT Katrina John 0438 629 088 mulgoa1@gmail.com 

WILLOUGHBY Keith Marilyn 0418 977 278 willo-b@iinet.net.au 

          

Members of 

The Rotary Club of Penrith 2022 

FOLLOW PENRITH ROTARY CLUB ON FACEBOOK   
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